

Dear Parents,

Due to the ageing structure of the building where the canteen is located it has been decided that the area is no longer fit for purpose. After inspection the cost of remedial works to ensure the building operated at the highest level of food safety and hygiene was not feasible and could not guarantee a permanent solution.

While we regret the decision, it was the most sensible in relation to health and food safety for the students.

We would like to thank all parents for their support of the service in previous years. We wish ye all the best in the future.

Kindest Regards,

Mark Boland

School Food Company